
 
 

 

Farnham Primary School 
 

Acting Headteacher: Mrs S Keenan 
 

 

Stratford Road Bradford West Yorkshire BD7 3HU 

Telephone: 01274 573297 

E-mail: office@fps.paymat.org   

Website: www.farnhamprimary.org.uk 

 

 

 

      

3rd February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Children in Year 6 will be sitting their SATs test in May and to help them to prepare 

for them, I would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday 27th February at 9am to 

give you some further information.  

 

We would also like to give you the opportunity to purchase a bundle of books for 

English and maths which are available for £9.50 to support your child with their 

revision at home. 

 

If you would like to go ahead and purchase a set of revision guides, please arrange 

payment on ParentPay by Wednesday 5th March as we will be placing the order on 

Friday 7th March. 

 

If you have any questions please speak to myself or the Year 6 teachers.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Buckley 

Assistant Headteacher 
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